
The JEC Chevra Kadisha
Invites the community to a shiur entitled: 

Sunday, February 25th, 2018 at 7:30 pm
JEC Elmora Avenue Shul in the Bais Medrash
330 Elmora Ave, Elizabeth, NJ 07208

Dedicated in memory of Renee Rubin by her family
on the occasion of her first yahrzeit

By Rabbi Henoch Plotnik
Author of Tefila L'Moshe

an exposition on the Avinu Malkeinu. 


